

December 14, 2017

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Open Access 2020

The committee discussed this at its November 14, 2017 meeting. The committee members shared their knowledge on Open Access and expressed concerns particularly on the financial implications of its implementation. Regarding this particular document, we felt it was vague and unclear. More information, especially on the financial viability is needed before we can accurately assess the merits of this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair

Ward Beyerm

CNAS Executive Committee